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Public Interest Statement 
 

 This application is filed in connection with a corporate reorganization and seeks 
the FCC’s consent to the pro forma transfer of control of the licensee (“Licensee”) of the 
earth station authorizations (“Authorizations”) that are the subject of this application.  
Grant of this application will advance the public interest by facilitating a corporate 
reorganization that will not result in any substantial change in the ownership or control of 
Licensee and will permit the continued use of the Authorizations without any disruption 
of Licensee’s programming service to the public. 
 


